
Back by popular demand!
 

We are excited to announce that we will offer LETRS to teachers for the
2025-2026 school year!

“Language Essentials for Teachers of Reading and Spelling” by Louisa
Moats and Carol Tolman has been “an eye-opening” year of learning for

the 42 teachers enrolled this year.
 

LETRS might be for you if you:
Teach reading
Teach spelling

Want to learn up-to-date, science of reading strategies for teaching
your students to read and spell

Want tools to help your students who struggle learning to read and
spell—no matter the grade you teach

Need college credits and want your coursework to directly impact
your classroom instruction 

 
GFPS will:

Pay for the course, book, and 4 in-person days with a LETRS-Certified
instructor

You can use the in-person hours for PIR If they occur within the PIR
year.

Certify your work to American College of Education, if you are seeking
graduate credit (up to 12 credits for 2 LETRS Volumes1 and 2.) You are

responsible for paying for this low-cost graduate credit.
Offer encouragement and support with your learning

 
If you are interested in learning more, join us for an optional

informational meeting on Monday, May 19 at the DOB at 3:45.
Or call Rachel, me, or any of your colleagues currently in LETRS or any

instructional coach. We have 40 seats available. 


